
1

Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

To: Klossner, Randy (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: Electrical Permit for 938 Arkwright 

 

From: Klossner, Randy (CI-StPaul) <randy.klossner@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 3, 2023 10:55 AM 
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul) <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: Electrical Permit for 928 Arkwright  
 
OK so 938 Arkwright. I inspected the electrical service only and sent the order to Xcel energy to restore power to this 
property. If I remember correctly the contactor told me to just look at the service for now and they will be doing more 
work once power has been restored. 
I have not inspected any other electrical work that may have been completed. There were a couple of attempts to 
purchase an electrical permit stating in the description that the home will be rewired along with a list of items to be 
completed. I am unaware if this work has been completed. If it has or any other electrical work has been done, it 
was  done without permits or inspections. 
 
 

 

Randy Klossner 
Electrical Inspector 
Department of safety & Inspections 
Suite #220 
375 Jackson St 
Saint Paul, MN 55101 
P: 651-266-9032 
randy.klossner@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 3, 2023 9:19 AM 
To: Klossner, Randy (CI-StPaul) <randy.klossner@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul) <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: Electrical Permit for 928 Arkwright  
Importance: High 
 
It should be 938 Arkwright.  Sorry. 
 

Mai Vang 
Pronouns:  She/Her 
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City Council Offices – Legislative Hearings 
15 W Kellogg Blvd, 310 City Hall 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
M: (651) 266-8585 | D: (651) 266-8563 
Legislative Hearing Appeals – www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings 

 

 
 

From: Klossner, Randy (CI-StPaul) <randy.klossner@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 3, 2023 7:19 AM 
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul) <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: Electrical Permit for 928 Arkwright  
 
Hello Mai, 
 
I am unaware of any electrical work and also not able to find any current electrical permits for this address.  
 
I have attached a screenshot of what is on record in Amanda for this address. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 

 

Randy Klossner 
Electrical Inspector 
Department of safety & Inspections 
Suite #220 
375 Jackson St 
Saint Paul, MN 55101 
P: 651-266-9032 
randy.klossner@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Friday, December 30, 2022 2:47 PM 
To: Klossner, Randy (CI-StPaul) <randy.klossner@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul) <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Electrical Permit for 928 Arkwright  
 
Hello Randy, 
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We have a hearing on this address on 1/3. Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer, wants to know if the 
electrical permit is ready to close or is there more information you need from the contractor?   
 
https://legacyapps.stpaul.city/STAMPProperty/ProjectViewer?devDatabase=n&folderRSN=5121086&folderType=E
&txtCallFrom=summary&userID=Intranet 
 

Mai Vang 
Pronouns:  She/Her 
City Council Offices – Legislative Hearings 
15 W Kellogg Blvd, 310 City Hall 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
M: (651) 266-8585 | D: (651) 266-8563 
Legislative Hearing Appeals – www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings 

 

 
 


